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commentletters

From: Alicia McCormack <mccormacks1@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, January 27, 2016 8:34 PM
To: commentletters
Subject: 2/2/16 Board Meeting

i would ask that you reevaluate the decrease to 33%.  We have done everything possible this year to reduce our 
water consumption.... Toilet low flow upgrade, low flow faucet, sod removal with new drought tolerant plants 
and new drip system.  We would prefer that you wait a couple of months for you evaluation until we know the 
actual status of the water levels after having had so much rain and snow in the Sierras. 
 
Thank you, 
Alicia Crancer McCormack 
Orange ale 
 

(2/2/16) Board Meeting- Item 7
Conservation Extended Emergency Reg

Deadline: 1/28/16  by 12:00 noon

1-27-16


